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Service Change Notice 24-106 Updated 
National Weather Service Headquarters Silver Spring MD 
1120 AM EST Wed Dec 18 2024 
 
To:      Subscribers: 
         -NOAA Weather Wire Service 
         -Emergency Managers Weather Information Network 
         -NOAAPort 
         Other NWS Partners, Users, and Employees 
 
From:    C. Bruce Entwistle, Chief 
         Aviation and Space Weather Services Branch 
 
Subject: Updated: RESCINDED: Discontinuation of Terminal Aerodrome 
Forecast (TAF) Service for Anniston Regional Airport in Anniston, AL 
(KANB) 
 
Updated to rescind this Service Change Notice (SCN) as it was sent in 
error.  Please see the Public Information Statement (PNS) below to 
provide comments on this proposed discontinuation.  An updated version of 
this SCN will be sent if the decision to discontinue this TAF is made at 
the conclusion of the comment period, which ends January 18, 2025: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/media/notification/pdf_2023_24/pns24-
78_comments_taf_knb_discontinue.pdf 
 
For questions regarding the possible TAF discontinuation, please contact: 
 
Chris Darden 
Meteorologist-in-Charge 
National Weather Service 
Calera, AL 
205-664-3010 
chris.darden@noaa.gov 
 
National Service Change Notices are online at: 
 
https://www.weather.gov/notification 
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